
 

1 
 

Village of Harriman 

   1 Church Street 
  Harriman, New York 10926 
         TEL:  (845) 783-4421 
        FAX:  (845) 782-2016 

       

  
 
 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
AGENDA 

APRIL 7, 2021 
6:30 p.m. 

 
 

1. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 

2. ROLL CALL 
 

3.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES – MARCH 6, 2019, DECEMBER 4, 2019, 
MARCH 3, 2021 

 

                                          
 

THE NEXT ZONING BOARD MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
WEDNESDAY MAY 5, 2021 AT 7:30PM 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE FOR THE ZONING BOARD MEETING IS 
 WEDNESDAY APRIL 21, 2021 
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VILLAGE OF HARRIMAN ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
April 7, 2021 

6:30pm 
 
Chairperson Sandoval opened the Village of Harriman’s April 7, 2021 Zoning Board of Appeals 
regular meeting at 6:30pm. 
 
Opened the ZBA Meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance  
 
Roll Call 
          The following persons were present: 

• Reyna Sandoval - Chairwoman 

• Laurine Miller - Member 

• Darrin Sainato - Member 

• Barbara Singer – Deputy Clerk/Secretary 
 The following persons were absent: 

• Christine Paez - Member 

• Elsie Cruz - Member 

• Joseph McKay, Esq. 
 
Motion was made by Member Miller to approve the March 6, 2019 minutes. 
Second by Member Sainato 
Aye:           Chairwoman Sandoval    Nay:  -0- 
                   Member Miller 
                   Member Sainato 

  
Motion was made by Chairperson Sandoval to approve the December 4, 2019 minutes.  
Second by Member Sainato 
Aye:           Member Miller 
        Member Sainato  

       Chairwoman Sandoval   
       

Motion was made by Chairperson Sandoval to approve the March 3, 2021 minutes. 
Second by Member Miller 
Aye:           Member Miller 
        Member Sainato  
                   Chairwoman Sandoval   
 
Motion was made by Member Sainato to close the regular meeting of April 7, 2021 at 6:40pm  
Second by Member Miller 
Aye:           Member Miller 

       Member Sainato  
       Chairwoman Sandoval    Nay:  -0- 

                    
            Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

     

Barbara Singer – Secretary 


